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Moveable Feast Privacy Incident

Baltimore, Maryland — On March 20, 2024, Moveable Feast identified an isolated privacy
incident that affected limited client information.

Moveable Feast discovered that documents containing client information were inadvertently
placed in a recycling bin instead of a secure shred bin, in unintentional violation of our
established information security and privacy policies. The recycling bin was awaiting curb pickup
when wind overturned the bin and scattered its contents, including the documents containing
client information.

Upon learning of the incident, Moveable Feast staff immediately collected the scattered
documents; however, several pages containing client information were unable to be retrieved.
The missing pages included client number, name, gender, race, and age for a subset of
Moveable Feast clients. For a small number of those affected, last 4 of SSN was also included on
the report. Full Social Security numbers, credit card information, financial information and
medical information were not printed and thus not compromised. This incident did not involve
any electronic information or system access.

At this time Moveable Feast is not aware of any evidence that client data was obtained or
misused as a result of the incident; however, in an abundance of caution, the affected clients
have been notified and offered a year of identity protection services. Additionally, Moveable
Feast has retrained its staff to prevent privacy incidents in the future.

For questions please contact 1-800-939-4170.



